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CHICKEN & BISCUIT DINNER
SPONSORED BY THE HONORARY SOCIETY

Sunday, October 14th

4:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m.

Come on down for some great Sunday afternoon “comfort
food” while you watch some football and visit with your

friends. Open to all Turner members, families and friends.
Grab a bunch of people and come on down to the club for a

great afternoon!
Tickets are $8.00 in Advance

$10.00 at the Door
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

IT’S TIME FOR GEMÜTLICHKEIT!!!
Friday & Saturday, November 2nd & 3rd

See inside this spirit for more details!
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BOARD MEETING:
Tuesday

October 9, 2018
6:30 p.m.

GENERAL MEETING:
Tuesday

October 23, 2018 – 6:30 p.m.
Honorary meeting immediately
following the General Meeting

THE TURNER SPIRIT STAFF
ARTICLE DEADLINE: 15TH OF THE MONTH

Judy Bacon……………………………315-575-1677
E-mail: judybacon@hotmail.com
MAILING:
Mary O’Hara ………………………….315-415-8817
ADVERTISING & SPONSORS:
TAMMY FIACCHI…………………….315-487-2783

Syracuse Turners Website:
www.syracuseturners.com

American Turners Website:
www.americanturners.com

President’s Message
Hello Turner Members,

We are getting back to full swing with more activity at the club
and I am looking forward to the start of the upcoming bowling season.
We are always looking for more bowlers either to be subs or bowl as
regulars. If you are interested please let any of our bartenders or
bowling personnel know and we will pass the info along. We do at this
point in time have Tuesday nights and every other Friday night available
for a bowling league but there is a very good possibility we will be filling
one of these time slots, if you know of anyone interested in filling a time
slot so please let myself or any of the bartenders know you’re interested
as we really need to fill our allies as much as possible to increase the
clubs revenues! FYI we are only bringing in enough revenue to barely
scrape by and the bowling alleys are our biggest source of income.

It looks like we were able to find a cook for Friday dinners but
we are still very much interested in having volunteer groups or persons
cook on occasion to help increase our profitability in the kitchen. A big
thank you to Judy Bacon (chicken and biscuits) and Bob Rodriguez (beef
roulade) and Kathy Nolan (pork roast) for their wonderful dinners in
September! Don’t forget that Gemütlichkeit will be here soon-November
2nd and 3rd which is one of our best fund raisers. So make plans now to
be there with all your Turner friends and enjoy some wonderful evenings
of food and comradery.

We have started up our regular monthly meetings
and I would really like to see a great turnout in attendance so we can get
some good thoughts and ideas, (like the new lottery raffles –a cruise
possibly) as we plan for the fall season and the influx of member
participation as the weather changes. We also need ways to continually
increase club participation if we are to be able to maintain the expenses
of our building, (gas, heat, lights and maintenance etc...). The best way
is to gain more members and getting behind these raffles truly helps us
as we need to find ways for this to be successful by increasing our
membership.

Please check the Spirit or your weekly Blast as to any

events coming this fall and for a notice of dinner dates and specials we
will have during the fall season. As I have said before we need to
continue to support our club whenever possible so that we can enjoy all
the great times and great friends we have at the club for many years to
come! I look forward to seeing many of you on the bowling lanes and at
the club for a nice frosty beverage.
.

PLEASE, COME ON DOWN AND SUPPORT YOUR CLUB!

With Turner Greetings
David Schmidt
President

P.S. I can be reaches anonymously @ daveandlor@aol.com if there is any
comment or suggestion or idea that you would like heard.

SYRACUSE TURNERS OFFICERS

Pres.……………… David Schmidt
Vice Pres………….Judy Bacon
Sec/Treas……….… Sue Shires
Asst. Sec/Treas…… Brenda Perrotti

BOARD OF TRUSTEES

ONE YEAR TWO YEAR
Tammy Fiacchi Bob Hess
Patty Heffron Joe Nanno
Heather Hess Dan Schmidt
Kathy Nolan Don Schmidt, Sr.
Lynn WIndish Peggy Tarby

Our sincerest apologies to Patty Heffron and Kelly DeSocio. They lost
their beloved Mom, Mitzi Heffron, this past summer. Mitzi was a

frequent visitor to our club and loved our great dinners and her many
friends here. Patty, Kelly & Scotty we want you to know that she was

loved and will be remembered fondly.
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

Brenda Perrotti is having knee replacement this month. We wish her
a SPEEDY RECOVERY!!



The Turner Spirit is supported in Memory of:
Al Adams
Jack & Barb Bieganowski
Olive Bolles
Richard Brennan
Helen Brown
Phil Cerimeli
Bob Farrington
James Galloway
Ruth & Ike Garelick
Dave Goodnough
Emerson & Doris Haag
Bill Haag Sr. & Ellen Haag
Dick & Fred Haag
Mark Haynes
Bud & Bea Heimerman
Bill & Lil Hess
Ted & Dorothy Hoffman
Bill, Sr. & Anita Hooper
John & Dorothy Horba
Mark Haynes
Gabby Karwoski
Sharon Karwoski
Bob Knapp

Al & Barb Knieser
Don Kraushaar
Taber & Mary Jane Kraushaar
Joseph E. & Gussie Kuehlman
Norm Lening
Kate Leskowski
Louis & Chuck Luttinger
Chuck & Kathy Lynch
Gertrude F. McGuire
Harry Michel
Carrie Morgan
Betty & Jack Moss Sr.
Scotty Mulholland
August & Lottie Noldan
Hugo & Klara Noldan
Henry Noldan
Bill & Marion Nowack
Jerry O’Hara
Tom O’Hara
Tom Sr. & Leona O’Hara
Marianna & Arthur Osbelt
Betty Phelan
Dorothy Phelan

Eddie “Fuzzy”Pierce
Ed & Evie Polzin
Len and Tess Rauch
Sam Rifkin
Dot Schiano
Anne Schmidt
Norm Schmidt
Jo & Karl Schreiber
David Seib
Harold & Anna Seib
Jim Sims
Bill Sweeting
Arlene & Stan Sutor
Bea & Chuck Taylor
Doug Taylor
Bill Thater
Ron Thomas
Fred Tinklepaugh
Dick Windish
Anne White
Jerry Zerrillo

Individual Patrons
Call Tammy Fiacchi @ 487-2783 to become a Patron

Gary & Judy Bacon
Ron & Bette
Henry & Mary Cappa
Ann Marie Cerimeli
Mike & Joyce Coyne
Jeff & Molly Dargiewicz
Bob & Elaine Fenchel
Chris & Tammy Fiacchi
Sally Frenza
Monica Galloway
Kim & Mark Nolan
Roger Haag
Cheryl Hammond & John Moss
Patty Heffron
Bob & Susan Hess
Bill & Barb Hooper
Paul “PK” Karwoski
Marge Kennedy
Bob Kesel & Heather Hess
Kay Knapp

Don & Sheila Knight
Kathy Nolan
Omer & Pat Labrecque
Deborah Lengyel
John & Sue Lengyel
Melanie Lengyel-Degroot
Vicki Logan
Bob Mangan
Kathy Michel
Francine & Tom Moran
Al Morgan
Bob & Janet Nolan
Kathy Nolan
Kelley Nolan
Sean Nolan
Darrin & Martha O’Hara
Mary O’Hara
Pete & Delores Petrone
Clara Pfrang

Theresa Pierce
Edward Purcell
Bob Purdy
John & Marie Rauch
Francis Reagan
Patricia Scherch
Don Schmidt, Sr.
Jenien Seib
Steve & Sue Shires
Stan & Debbie Simon
Frank & Phyllis Smith
Mike & Mary Smorol
Pat & Kathy Spagnola
Jeanne Sweeting
Peggy & Lou Tarby
Lynn & Ray Taylor
Sue Taylor
Norma Thater



IT’S TIME FOR GEMÜTLICHKEIT!!!

Syracuse Turners proudly presents
Our annual Gemütlichkeit

Friday & Saturday - Nov. 2nd & 3rd

Dinners Served 5:30 p.m. to 8:00 p.m.

IN ADVANCE - $11.00
AT THE DOOR – $13.00
Ages 12 & under - $5.00

Friday dinner: Sauerbraten MIT NOODLES
Or Fish dinner

Saturday dinner: Sauerbraten MIT NOODLES
Or Ham dinner

PLEASE JOIN US FOR A FUN EVENING!

For those of you new to Gemütlichkeit, it’s a Sauerbraten dinner we hold annually as a fundraiser for our club with
games, raffles for our members and their family & friends. As always, we need as many volunteers as possible.

To volunteer in the kitchen, serving dinners, busing tables, pouring coffee, etc. – Please contact Judy Bacon
To sell raffle tickets, please contact Steve Shires or Ron Morgan
To work any of the games, please contact Jeff Dargiewicz

In addition, door prizes are always needed. A small turkey, a bottle of wine, etc. are great raffle prizes.

Last year we had a GREAT turnout with basket raffles and thank everyone for their donations. This year we want to do
the same thing so let’s see our inner club groups get “creative” and donate a basket to help our club with our expenses.
If you don’t bowl or play bunco, etc. please feel free to donate one from your family or get a few friends to get one
together. We all know that the “More the Merrier”! Any questions on these basket raffles please see Judy Bacon or
Kathy Nolan.



STL TICKETS

Have you received your STL tickets for this month? For those of you that don’t know what an “STL” ticket is, it’s the
Syracuse Turners Lottery ticket. You buy a ticket for $5.00 and it’s good for the daily “Numbers” evening drawing with
the NYS Lottery for the entire month. Our STL Lottery has been a very important fundraiser for our club helping us out
of many financial jams throughout the years. If you have any questions, please contact Henry Cappa or Ron Morgan
and they’ll be happy to explain it to you. They are also available at the bar so if you don’t get them in the mail, please
stop in and buy a couple. Your chances of winning on this are much better than they are with the NYS Lottery!!

Wine Glass Paint Night!

Friday, October 12th at 7: 30 p.m.

Come on down on Friday night, October 12th and have dinner and stay after dinner to paint your wine glass that you can

take home and use for your Autumn holidays! We will supply all paint, glasses, etc. for the low cost of $20.00 per

person. And even if you don’t come down for dinner, you can still have a few “beverages” while you are being creative!!

So grab a friend or two and bring them to the club to enjoy the fun. Nikki Gallardo will be doing the presentation and

giving us guidance with our projects. ALL are welcome!!!

Kids Christmas party is Sunday, December 9th!

Watch for next month’s Spirit where we will have the picture for the kids to color as well as the reservation form!

And also don’t forget about our Santa’s Secret shop! You can let your kids go shopping for their Moms, Dad, Grandparents, brothers,

sisters, etc. Donations are always greatly appreciated for Santa’s Secret shop. Next time you’re down to the club, please feel free to

drop off any items you would like to donate. Thank you!



BOWLING NEWS

The Friday night mixed league will be starting up on Friday, November 2nd. If you are interested in bowling in

the crazy league, please contact Sue or Randy Taylor. It’s a no-tap scotch doubles league that is really a lot of

fun. They bowl every other Friday night so you’re not tying up every Friday night. Bowling begins at 7:00 p.m.

You can reach Randy at 315-575-0705 if you are interested!

NATIONAL TOURNAMENTS

We have been given the opportunity to host the American Turners National Golf Tournament next summer. This is a

great chance for us to show our fellow Turners from across the country our club and our great hospitality. However it

can’t be done by just a few people. We will be having an organizational meeting in the near future so that you can help

us with this tournament. So when you are putting in for your vacations for next year, please set aside July 10th through

the 12th. We will need people to work at the golf courses as well as at the club. We already have the hotel set up for our

out of town guests and we also have the golf courses reserved already so that much is done. But we will need help with

registration, basket raffles, cooking, cleaning, etc. So if you can find some time during the week or the weeks leading up

to that week, we could really use as much help as we can get. And if you are a golfer, please consider planning on

golfing in the tournament as well. We need GOLFERS also!!! Any questions, you can talk to Steve or Sue Shires, Fran

Reagan or Judy Bacon.

We also may have the chance to be hosting the American Turners National Bowling tournament in April/May 2020. We

won’t need to start planning that for a little while but we just want you to be aware that we will need help for that one

as well. However this tournament is done on weekends so you won’t need to take time off from work.

Upcoming Events:

Sunday, October 14th – Chicken & Biscuit dinner put on by the Honorary Society
Friday & Saturday, November 2nd & 3rd – Gemütlichkeit!!!
Saturday, November 10th – Baseball party
Sunday, December 9th – Kids Christmas party
Saturday, December 15th – Adult Christmas party

Facilities Commissioning &Technical Services

Your Local, Independent Provider of:

Commissioning Services: Technical Services & Evaluations:

New & Existing Construction Operational & Maintenance Programs Customized Energy

Audits Controls, Fire & Security Systems Performance Commissioning Mechanical

Systems Troubleshooting

Visit us at www.Fac-Commservices.com

Or contact Darrin O’Hara at (315) 505–6624



Birthstone Opal Flower Calendula

SUNDAY MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY SATURDAY

1 2 3 4 5 6

Wednesday night

Men's league

begins

Barb Knieser

Memorial League

starts at 6:30 p.m .

Friday Dinner

Special: Meatloaf

Happy Birthday Pete
& Delores Petrone

7 8 9 10 11 12 13

Board Meeting 6:30

p.m.

Wine Glass Paint
Night at 7:30 p.m.

Friday Dinner

Special: Lasagna

14 15 16 17 18 19 20

Chicken & Biscuit

Dinner put on by

the Honoraries -

4:00 to 7:00 p.m. 7:00 p.m.

Friday Dinner

Special: Prime Rib

21 22 23 24 25 26 27

Happy Birthday Bill
Hooper

General Meeting @

6:30 p.m. Honorary

meeting

immediately

following

Friday Dinner

Special: Chicken

Parmigiana

28 29 30 31 1-Nov 2-Nov 3-Nov

Happy Birthday Mary
Smorol

Happy Birthday Mary
O'Hara

Happy 60th Birthday
Patty Heffron Gemütlichkeit Gemütlichkeit

2018 October 2018
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